
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

Newsletter 

Twitter X 

 To any of our parents who have not already 

joined us on our secure Twitter page - don’t 

miss out on what we’ve been doing in Nursery! 
Please ensure we have your twitter details 

and preferences before we can accept your 

requests. 

@OPALG_N 

Don’t forget to tweet your child’s 

achievements at home also!  

 

Cold Weather! 

The weather is getting much colder but please 

remember that we will continue to access our 

outdoor environment. Please ensure your child 

has warm and suitable outdoor clothing and 

shoes for the cold weather. 

Christmas Workshop 

We would like to invite you to a Christmas 

Craft Workshop where you will be able to 

work with your child to create a range of 

decorations. This will be on Friday 15th 

December, beginning at 9.30am and 1.30pm 

Nativity 

The children are already practising the songs 

for our Foundation Stage (together with 

Reception) Production of ‘Shine Star Shine’ – 

and what a good job they are doing!  
 

 

 

 

 

Reading 

You know how much we love reading here at 

Lofthouse Gate! Each half term we have our 

‘Favourite 5 ’books which are displayed in 

Nursery and shared with the children. 

Our favourite 5 books this half term are; 
Room on the Broom 

Winnie the Witch 

The Scarecrows Wedding 

One Snowy Night 

Kippers Birthday 

 

Many Thanks for your continuing support. 
The Nursery Team 

 

 

 

November 2023 - Nursery 

Nursery Staff 

Mrs Harrison: Teacher (Monday to Thursday) 

Mrs Earnshaw: Teacher (Friday)  

Mrs Naylor: Nursey Nurse 

Hello again. 

This term is flying by so quickly! The 

children are busy and enjoying their 

learning as usual.  

 

Theme 

We are really enjoying our theme of 

‘Celebrations’. We have been learning lots 

about Bonfire Night, Diwali and Birthdays. 

We have been painting bonfire pictures 

with our hands, listening to the story of 

Rama and Sita, telling each other all about 

our Birthday celebrations, celebrating 

‘Kipper’s Birthday… and much more! 

 

  
 

  
  

Don’t forget to look in our Big Books in 

nursery corridor to see how involved 

children have been in our Topic and Project 

work. 

And of course, the next big celebration is…  

 

 

 

Christmas! 
 

Sharing Tree 

We will be shortly changing our Sharing 

Tree and your child will bring home a bauble 

template to decorate. We look forward to 

seeing the amazing results! 
 

 

 

 


